

ÉCOLE GLENAYRE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

495 Glencoe Drive, Port Moody, BC V3H 1G6 Ph: 604-939-9214 Website: www.sd43.bc.ca/glenayre Email:glenayre@sd43.bc.ca

Newsletter # 30 April 26, 2024

Upcoming Calendar Events

Fri, May 3 - PAC Movie Night

Fri, May 3 – June 21 – Freeze Fridays

Mon, May 6 – Staff Meeting

Tues, May 7 – Grade 5 Sasamat Field Trip
Kindergarten Dental Screening
Kindergarten Early Dismissal 12:30
Welcome to Kindergarten 12:30

Thurs, May 9 - Hot Lunch - White Spot

Thurs, May 16 – Div 16 Water Shed Field Trip
Parent Appreciation Ceremony 1:45

Fri, May 17 - Pro D Day

Mon, May 18 – Victoria Day

Tues, May 21 – Panorama & Grade 5 Photo

Wed, May 22 - District Track Meet Gr 3,4,5

Thurs, May 23 – Hot Lunch – Subway PAC Meeting 7:30pm

Fri, May 24 – Metis Dance Workshop

Mon-Tues May 27-28 – Science Alive

Fri, May 31 – Glenayre Wear Day Spring Carnival

Principally Speaking

.... Stay Tuned



Welcome to Counsellor's Corner, your place for resources, upcoming events/workshops, and weekly mindful moments (short activities to do at home to foster better mental health).

Mindful Moment

Nature Sounds

Go outside and find a good place to pause. Notice what nature sounds you hear. Do you hear wind? Birds? Water flowing? Take turns naming the sounds that you hear.

Workshops

Family Smart Workshops Supporting, Understanding and Connecting with Teens with Depression- Various Dates and Times in April Click Here https://familysmart.ca/monthly-events/ to Register for Above Sessions.

Screenagers Next Chapter: Addressing Youth Mental Health in a Digital Age- April 18th 6:30-8:15pm Centennial Secondary School Theater Register at www.sd43.bc.ca/familyseries

Questions? Comments? Concerns? Observations? Do not hesitate to contact me. Natalia Kubiak, M. Ed, RCC nkubiak@sd43.bc.ca



QUICK LOOK

Don't miss out on the many exciting upcoming PAC events!

For details, please continue reading below or visit: https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/

Reminder- Please direct all hot lunch and PAC related emails to glenayrepac@gmail.com and do not reply directly to Mrs. Gormann.

TODAY Read-a-thon reading!

Movie night presales close tonight!

UP NEXT May 3- Family Movie night - Trolls 3!

May 3⁻⁻\$2 Freeze Friday

May 6- Start of carnival prize and used book collection

UPCOMING May 16 - Thurs- PAC Mtg

May 31- Carnival- Save the date!

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT: Playground Fundraiser

Pre pre-order sales deadline is tonight, April 26th!

You're invited! Trolls Band Together (Rated PG) Family Movie & Dinner Night in support of our new fundraising initiative on Friday, May 3rd. ALL proceeds from this event will go directly to our 'Big Kids' Playground Replacement fund. Tickets, pizza and snacks are being pre-sold – log into Munch-a-lunch by **April 26th** to make your purchase!

Doors will open at 5:30pm, show starts at 6pm. Bring a blanket or folding chair (recommended for adults), and a couple of cozy pillows – wear your coziest movie night attire. And we will have a concession open until 6pm with a limited number of items. This year, raffle tickets (available on Munch-a-Lunch) will be available for reserved, front row space- with all money raised going directly towards the playground fund!

Children must be accompanied by an adult. NO DROP OFFS PLEASE.

SPRING CARNIVAL

Your Glenayre PAC is working hard to get ready for our SPRING CARNIVAL and we need your help with game prize donations, gently used book donations and sponsors!

In an effort to make the Carnival as environmentally conscious as possible, last year we called on families to donate any unwanted, almost new/gently used stuffies, fidgets, tinker toys etc to be used as prizes for carnival games. It was a huge hit with parents and kids alike and so we need your help again this year.

Also new this year, we will have the addition of a "\$1 used book sale" to carnival and are seeking book donations. If you have any books your family has outgrown, please consider donating them to this great cause.

For both of these initiatives, collection bins will be placed in the school lobby starting May 6th. If you can support us with either of these, please drop off your items into one of the bins marked "Carnival" anytime after this date. We would like to thank you in advance for your support!

Friendly reminder that we are currently looking for **SPONSORS**! Do you have a small business that might be able to help? Are you interested in sponsoring one of our bouncy castles, or carnival games? OR do you have a business that would be willing to donate to our raffle prizes? Please reach out to PAC if you can help.

READ A THON 2024

We've been hearing amazing feedback about the Read-A-Thon BINGO and the boxes are beginning to fill up with completed bingo cards! We are close to halfway through our Read-A-Thon! What reading tasks will your kids complete this week?

Each completed Bingo card will be entered in a draw for the exciting new prizes listed below! The bingo card entry boxes can be found in the school front lobby. Happy Reading and BINGO!

Single Line BINGO Card draw prizes:

- Principal for the Day
- Library Helper
- Morning Announcements Helper
- Kids Admission to Carnival
- Cool Poster

Black Out BINGO Card draw prizes:

- Whip Cream Pie in Mr. Lloyd's Face
- Ice Cream Sundae bar for your class
- Pizza Party for your class
- Dance Party for your class
- Kids Admission to Carnival

\$2 FREEZE FRIDAY'S

Back by popular demand as the weather warms up! PAC volunteers will be selling Jumbo Mr.Freeze freezies AFTER SCHOOL on Friday's from May 3rd- June 21st. \$2 per freeze out near the playground. We appreciate exact change so be sure to bring your TOONIES! Please note: A cooler will be set aside for track and field participants to purchase AFTER track and field. Special thanks to Jen Juen for the hard work in bringing this fun fundraiser back this year!



THEATRIX

Our final performances of the year and a small number of spaces are still available! Theatrix is a PAC fundraiser where students get to sing, dance, and perform a mini musical. Due to record-breaking enrollment last year, we're pleased to offer twice as many opportunities for students to participate:

Spotlight- After School

Dates: May 1-June 5

Day: Wednesdays after school

Show: Toy Story

Max Participants: Space still available, first come first serve

Grades:k-3

Performance: June 5th at 3:15pm

Registration: register@theatrixyoutheatre.com

GLENAYRE STAFF APPRECIATION EVENT



The PAC will be hosting our annual staff appreciation lunch in June. It's our chance as parents to give back a little and show our appreciation to ALL the Glenayre staff who do so much for our children and our school community. If you are interested in helping plan, host or contribute to this event, we need your help! Please email the glenayrepac@gmail.com to see how you can help.

YEAR LONG OPPORTUNITIES TO SUPPORT THE GLENAYRE PAC

PORT MOODY LIQUOR STORE FUNDRAISING REBATE

Year-round fundraising opportunity available through Port Moody Liquor Store on St. John's Street. Simply mention "Glenayre Elementary" at checkout, and 5% of your purchases will go toward the Glenayre PAC. Please share this with your friends and family as a way to continue supporting Glenayre throughout the summer and beyond.

MABEL'S LABELS

A quick and easy way to support our PAC is by purchasing durable labels' from Mable's Labels. These laundry and dishwasher safe labels are a great way to avoid your child losing items plus our PAC receives 20% back on all orders! There are also lots of fun holiday themed labels and return address labels online now. Go to https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/ and search **Glenayre** as your school to support.

RVN WELLNESS Partnership Program

We are so thrilled to share a new Port Moody small business partnership. RVN Wellness (2506 St Johns St) offers Yoga, counseling and wellness for children and families and <u>registration</u> for their spring programs is now open! Entre promo code **GLENAYRE** for retail items, weekly classes, or drop in classes, and **GLENAYRE5** for any monthly subscriptions. This promo gives anyone 5% off any purchase, with an additional 10% back to our PAC. Please be sure to share it with friends and family to not only support this amazing Port Moody busy but our Glenayre PAC as well!

A note from RVN owner Dawn: "Kids receive a crystal each class to build their crystal collection and set their intention for their class. Also, our Resilient Kids classes may be eligible for coverage under extended health benefits if people have counseling by an RSW as a benefit. Our Young Ravens programs are not eligible for coverage as we have a separate instructor for those who is not a therapist." For more information please check out their website at https://rvnwellness.com/

DOLLARS & CENTS STORE

We're pleased to share a fundraiser available all school-year long through Dollars and Cents Stores! When you mention the "Glenayre PAC" account, 20% of sales will be donated to our school PAC. Dollars and Cents is a fun, well-stocked "dollar store" located in Westwood Plateau near David Ave and Johnson St in Coquitlam. http://www.dollarsandcentsstores.com/

SOCIAL MEDIA

Best way to stay up-to-date with PAC information is to follow us on social media:

- 1) Like and follow on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/glenayrepac
- 2) On **INSTAGRAM** follow us at: @glenayrepac
- 3) Or bookmark & subscribe to the Glenayre PAC website: https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/

Attachments:

30.1 - PAC Minutes

30.2 - Movie Night

30.3 - Summer Learning